
 

The ABC’s and 123’s 
of School District 
Account Claims 

 
 
 
 
 

Funds are Available to Assist School Districts with the 
Cleanup of Contaminated Sites from 

Leaking Petroleum Underground Storage Tanks 
 
 
 

A $30 million School 
District Account was 

created to fund claims 
filed by School Districts 

 

Submit a claim 
application. Funding is 

still available! 
 

 

School Districts will receive priority 
review 

 
 
 
 

B, C, and D Priority School 
District Claims are Eligible 

Once you receive 
a Letter of Commitment from 

the Fund, submit your 
reimbursement request as 

quickly as possible 
 

 
 

Contact the Fund for 

information on how to apply and 
submit payments: 

 
Lisa Labrado, Applications & Eligibility 

(916) 341-7361 
llabrado@waterboards.ca.gov 

 
Audrey Shimizu, Reimbursements 

(916) 341-5529 
ashimizu@waterboards.ca.gov 

 

 

There are no funding 
delays in issuing 

payments from the 
School District Account 

 

 

DON’T DELAY 
The School District Account and the 
Fund will sunset on January 1, 2026 

 

 
 

Fund-related information, including regular updates on the status of payments and the balance of the School District 
Account, can be found on the Fund’s website at:  http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/ustcf/. 


